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 Latin American Earthquake Engineering Course 
for Group of Building Engineers closed  

By Mr. Yoshihiro Iitake, Head of Administration Division, IISEE 
 

Using their knowledge which they had learned in IISEE, ten participants 
of building engineers had presentation each about problems to solve in 
their country that they can work on the plan in the half year through a 
year for two days from 11 July. 
This presentation was the last event in this course in Tsukuba. 
From July 16, they had lectures and experiments in El Salvador, and on 
July 27, the training of the group of Building engineers had closed. 
 
Including participants in this course, we had 81 people from 10 
countries in the total of the Latin American Earthquake Engineering 
course. 
We hope to come into wide use of the earthquake resistant buildings 
become more accelerated in Latin American countries by efforts of ex-
participants of IISEE. 
Photos of the presentation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/net/
http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/net/
http://iisee/lna/
http://iisee/lna/
http://iisee/el/
http://iisee/syndb/
http://iisee/bltndb/
http://iisee/special2/20110311tohoku.htm
http://iisee/special2/20110311tohoku.htm
http://iisee/special2/20110311tohoku.htm
http://iisee/quakes.htm
http://iisee/quakes.htm
http://iisee/utsu/index_eng.html
http://iisee/eqcat/Top_page_en.htm


Call for Papers 
IISEE Bulletin is now 
accepting submissions 
of papers for the seis-
mology, earthquake 
e n g i n e e r i n g ,  a n d 
tsunami.  Developing 
countries are targeted, 
but are not l imited. 

Your original papers 
will be reviewed by the 
editorial members and 
some experts. 

NO submission fee is 
need. 

Try to challenge!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us 
The IISEE Newsletter is 
intended to act as a 
go-between for IISEE 
and ex-participants.   

We encourage you to 
contribute a report and 
an article to this news-
letter.  Please let us 
know your current 
activities in your 
countries.  

We also welcome your 
co-workers and friends 
to register our mailing 
list.    

iiseenews@kenken.go.jp  

Back Numbers 

http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/
nldb/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR BOOK Vol.34 2018  
We sent Response sheet to ex-participants last week. Please send it 
back to us. iisee@kenken.go.jp 

Also you can download Response sheet from our HP.  

http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/?p=down 

It will be highly appreciated if we receive your feedbacks by August 31, 
2018. We will send our new YEAR BOOK to people who send us back the 
response sheet.  

Thank you very much for your kind cooperation. 

 

 
 

 

 
Enjoy, Now 

 
After Presentation   

at Geographical Survey Institute 

 
at Liquid Concrete Factory 

 

 
Discussion 

 
Farewell party  

Experiment of Materials 
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